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Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

Dear Andrew,  

 

Thank you for your letter dated 19th December 2023.  

 

I can confirm that schools maintained by Westminster Council pay both teachers and 

school support staff on inner London pay scales. 

  

I support the motion regarding: 

  

• the Mayor to continue to lobby for greater London weighting parity between the 

rates paid by public sector employers such as schools, police, NHS and councils;  

• the Mayor to look at introducing an independent pay board to fairly set London 

weighting, and to include London weighting in the Good Work Standard; and  

• the Mayor to report back to the Assembly what progress has been made with 

regards to London weighting within the next 6 months 

  

It will also be key that any changes agreed are fully funded, or schools’ financial 

positions will be affected. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Adam Hug 

Leader of Westminster Council 

 


